Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365

kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tuesday 15th March 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

ICAS - International Competitions and Assessments for Schools

Students in Years 2-6 are invited to participate in the 2022 ICAS Assessments. ICAS assessments are
designed to assess students’ ability to apply classroom learning to new contexts, using
higher-order thinking and problem-solving skills. Tests are available for English, Mathematics,
Science, Writing, Spelling Bee and Digital Technologies. Students from all 2-6 classes are invited to
take part, however, you may wish to discuss your child’s participation with their class teacher.

At Kentlyn PS, students will be able to participate in the following assessments:

Subject Sitting Dates

Digital Technologies Monday 8" to Friday 12" August

English Monday 15" to 19" August

Science Monday 22" to Friday 26" August

Spelling Bee Monday 22" to Friday 26" August
Mathematics Monday 29" August to Friday 2" September

The email link below will give you access to the UNSW Global Shop where you can select and order
the appropriate assessments as you would like for your child/children.

Email link: https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps

School Access Code: WJU436

Payment for your selected tests can also be made online by Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) or
credit card (Visa and Mastercard). The cost to participate in these tests in 2022 is $19.25 per test.

Please place your orders via the parent payment system before Friday 15th July.

If you have any queries regarding the ICAS assessments, please contact the school office on 02
4628 2455,

Regards,

(Bpuon ol /4 M
Carol Ward Androula Kavallaris :
Relieving AP Curriculum & Instruction Principal

Always Our Best



Janison.

The online ICAS tests are delivered via Janison, providers of a digital assessment platform. A copy
of Janison’s Privacy Collection Statement is provided below for your reference.

Privacy Collection Statement

Janison is aware of our responsibility to protect the identity of, and all information relating to, children,

and students in general, from disclosure and consequently Janison does not:

- collect any personal information or data of children other than as required for the purposes of

completion of the assessment, test or exam;

- transfer any personal information or data obtained during the delivery of assessments, tests or
exams conducted in Australia to any jurisdiction outside of Australia other than with the specific

consent of the person, or his or her parent or guardian;

- transfer any personal information or data obtained during the delivery of assessments, tests or
exams conducted in other international regions out of the child’s jurisdiction other than with the

specific consent of the person, or his or her parent or guardian,

- share any personal information or data relating to children or students with any third parties
(other than a third party whose services are necessary for servicing our products, e.g.
print/distribution companies, medal engraving, etc.) except with the specific consent of the

person, or his or her parent or guardian;

- use any personal information or data relating to children or students for marketing purposes.

Janison may retain personal information and data relevant to a child for their future purposes or for
research purposes by Janison for the duration of the school life cycle of the child. However, if you or

your child at any time wish to have their personal information or data removed from our systems, they

or you may opt out by simply contacting our Privacy Officer-at privacy@janison.com.
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